Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/24/2022 12:10:54 AM

First name: Lucas

Last name: Conlon

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | strongly oppose this land swap. It is egregiously inequitable to the public. First and foremost there is
not a equal amount of wetlands being exchanged, the public will be loosing far more than it gets back. Secondly
the land that the public will be receiving is basically useless. There is NO REAL public use for high mountainous
sections. While the sections the public would be giving up are lower lying lands that hold vastly more wildlife and
recreational opportunities. Lastly | strongly oppose this swap deal because the forest service will be giving up
claim to the trail system in Sweet Grass Creek. Simply put this is a horrible horrible deal only benefitting a very
small group of landowners. Thank you for your time and consideration.



